
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s this?  

In an effort to inform members who cannot make it to every 

meeting, we have added a box of your membership status.  

Your dues are current for the year in the box.  Please make 

every effort to get paid up if you want to continue to be a 

member of the Stewartville Sportsman’s Club.  As a reminder, 

only paid-up members are eligible for the cash drawing that is 

held at each monthly meeting.  Dues can be paid at Club 

meetings or mailed to the above address.  Thank You.    

Annual adult membership is $50.  Senior membership (62 and 

over) is $25.  Youth membership (under 18) free with paid 

adult.  Business membership is $150, includes 2 single 

memberships and advertising in monthly newsletter. 

Stewartville Sportsman’s Club 

1735 County 6 Rd SW 

Stewartville, MN 55976 

 

Editor: Brian Dunagan 

507-261-1369 cell 

bdunagan400r@gmail.com 

Wes Alrick 

700 6th St NE 

Stewartville, MN 55976 

Don’t forget to check out our website at: 

http://www.stewartvillesportsmanclub.com 

 

Upcoming Events  

• May 9 – Regular Club meeting 

• May 23 – Board meeting 

• June 6 – PHU meeting 

 

 

 

Reminder 
As a member of SSC, you are automatically included to be a member 

of our Pheasants & Habitat Unlimited Inc, Group. Contact Rick Pettis 

285-9677 or Dave Blazing 378-2836 for more information.  

 

2023 

 

If you have an old cell phone you 
are no longer using, bring it to the 
SSC regular meeting. The used cell 
phones are stripped down, and the 
proceeds from the valuable metals 
are used to buy phone cards for 
our soldiers overseas. 

 

 

 

http://www.stewartvillesportsmanclub.com/
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100 Club Cash Raffle Winners 

Early Bird Winner 
$100 – Mark Hill 
Grand Prize 
$2500 – #35 Mike Stellenberg 
$1000 – #93 Terry Olson 
$300 – #47 Sheryl Ploenzke 
$100 – #85 Stephanie Humphrey 
$100 – #9 Mike Dobson 
$100 – #139 Chuck Miller 
$100 – #92 Kevin Malone 
$100 – #64 Ben Pugh 
$100 – #96 Rory Evans #3 
$100 – #57 Lyn Peterson 
$100 – #118 John Myshin 
$100 – #52 RHI #4 
$100 – #31 Rob Ramler 
$100 – #41 Steve Askvic 
$50 – #66 Brian Dunagan 
$50 – #140 Lezlie Emanuel-
donated back to SSC 
$50 – #46 Nichol Oneill 
$50 – #128 Scooter Emanuel 
$50 – #3 Brad Malone 
$50 – #73 Dave Schultz 
 

Brad Grafe won a 
3-day 2-night Las 
Vegas vacation to 
the El Cortez in Las 
Vegas NV which 
included a meal 
credit of $100 & 
$200 spending 
money.  Each year 
Tim Malone raffles 
a trip during the 
pre-party and a 
second during the 
100-club party.  
Thank you, Tim & El 
Cortez for 
arranging these 
vacation packages. 

 

50/50 Cash Bag winner - 

$510 plus bag cooler 

Ron & Denise Simmons 

100 Club Raffle Winners 

Pellet Grill - #31 Rob Ramler 
Booze - #58 Bart Winestorfer 
Lotto#1 - #101 Heidi Malone 
Lotto#2 - #19 Annette Steele 
Beats Ear Buds - #53 Jerry Lipkie 
Martini Set - #86 Caitlin & Bryan 
4 glass set - #61 Terry Espersen 
4 glass set - #57 Lyn Petersen 
4 glass set - #129 Riley Costello 
6 shot glasses - #58 Bart Winestorfer 
Bar-n-grill tumbler – Payton Malone 
Massage kit - Caitlin 
A+ nails # 
Bar-n-grill # 
BDA sweatshirt - #66 Brian Dunagan 
BDA T-shirt - #   Dave Blazing 
2 Brothers T-shirt - # 
2 Brothers T-shirt - # 
2 Brothers T-shirt - # 
Bud Cooler - # 
Bud Cooler - #79 Dave Stutz 
El Cortez Coat - #54 John Befort 
El Cortez Coat - # 
 

100 Club Gun Raffle Winners 

Gun 1 – 22 Cal #60 Brian Newel 
Gun 2 – 9mm #79 Dave Stutz 
Gun 3 – 9mm #131 Jesse Hazleng 
Gun 4 – 22 Cal #34 Tory Keefe 
Gun 5 – AR .556 #125 Brad Grafe 
/ Kristi Kuehn 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Rental 

The Stewartville Sportsman's 

Club is available to rent for 

weddings, reunions, family 

affairs, business meetings, and all 

types of parties.  

Club members get special pricing.  

 Call Tim Billmeier @ 259-6430 

for more information. 

April 11th-Meeting 
Minutes 
Attendees: Approx. 43 
New Members: 
Guests: 
Member of the month: see below 
April cash drawing:  carryover 

Secretary Minutes: 
 Bryan Malone called the meeting 

to order at 7:00 and led the group 
in reciting the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  

 Secretary and Treasurer Minutes 
were read and approved. 
Caretaker report read and 
approved. 

New Business 
 Club clean up day April 26, Rain 

date will be May 3. 
 Molly and Mike Hintz donated 

$1000 to the club. 
 Brad Amos gave recap of Wild 

Game Feed and noted there was 
330 in attendance. 

 Ducks Unlimited Banquet will be 
held on April 28th.  Carrs will do 
the bar. 

 1055 raffle tickets were sold by 
Dave Schultz for this year’s WGF. 

 Need cooks for month of July. 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:30. 

 

If anyone has pictures of their latest catch or sportsman-related pictures 
and would like them shown off in the newsletter, send them to me at 

bdunagan400r@gmail.com 

SSC Facility Manager-Dave Schultz 
Contact #: 507-421-6577 

2023 Cooks 
Jan – Board members 
Feb – Bryan Malone 
Mar – Fire Fighters 
April – PHU 
May – 3 girls in the kitchen 

B. Hawkins, L. Behnken, TBD 
June – Scouts 
July –  
Aug – Dave Schultz & Crew 
Sept Byrne,Mullenbach,Amos,Bauman 

Oct –Troy King Klan 

Nov –Rich Paulson 

Dec –URR Ducks Unlimited 
 
 
 If anyone who is receiving the newsletter through the United States Postal 

Service and has an email address, please consider having it delivered 
electronically.  It would save the club money on printing and mailing your 
newsletter each month.  Please contact Brian Dunagan at 507-261-1369 
or email at Bdunagan400r@gmail.com if this option would work for you.  
Thanks 

A delicious meal was prepared for 
the Ducks Unlimited banquet 
which included a sirloin steak, 
baked potato, green beans, bun, 
salad and dessert. 

 

Members of the month 
L to R - Greg Olson, President Bryan Malone, Brad Amos & Dave Schultz 

Thanks to the following 
members who helped with the 
Club Clean-Up on 4-26. 

Bryan Malone Tom Harnack 
Gary Wobig Dave Blazing 
Ray Babcock Chris Byrne 
Brian Mullenbach  John Kastner 
Brenda Hawkins   
Activities included: 
-Reset toilet in men’s restroom 
-Thawed and cleaned freezers 
-Cleaned kitchen 
-skid loader work 
-put rock in lot low spots 
-landscaping 
-removed dead trees 
-flushed well 
-glued bar top 
-cleaned out closet 
-cleaned light fixtures & windows 

 
 

A fabulous steak and lobster 
dinner and dessert was prepared 
for the 100 Club Party which was 
served in 3 seatings.   

 

 

Thanks to the cooks and serving 
staff who prepared the delicious 
meals for both events. It takes a lot 
of help to put on these events and 
it is you that make them 
successful.  Thanks to all the SSC 
and family members who also 
helped with the raffles, games, and 
clean up. 

mailto:Bdunagan400r@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

                                     
Stewartville American Leagion 

Ivan Stringer Post #164 
Hall Rental and Catering Available 

Lisa Howe - Manager 
533-9281 

 

            

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 


